
 

 

 
From: Contactus@BP.com [mailto:contactus@bp.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 10:15 AM 
Subject: Re: [#93805] - Castrol Product Inquiry 

 
Thank you for contacting Castrol North America. 

 
The Ford spec WSS-M2C925-A and Ford spec WSS-M2C925-B are covered by Castrol EDGE Professional 
OE 5W-20 however Castrol EDGE Professional OE 5W-20 has been discontinued as of January 1, 2021.  

 
Most Jaguar and Land Rover retailers have already switched to Castrol EDGE Professional E 0W-20 or 

Castrol EDGE Professional EC 0W-20 which are both backward compatible to any engine (AJ 126, AJ 133) 
that required Castrol EDGE Professional OE 5W-20. 
 

Castrol EDGE 0W-20 E or Castrol EDGE 0W-20 EC are also backward compatible to any engine that 
required Castrol EDGE Professional OE 5W-20 and are available in retail stores. 
 

Please contact Jaguar or Land Rover Customer Care for further assistance. 
 
Thank you again for contacting Castrol, we value your patronage! 
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